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Council Memorandum 

Date: February 8, 2022 

To:  Council  

From: Councillor Ashmore  

Re: Cedar Glen Culvert and Ditching  

Recommendation 

That the Memo from Councillor Ashmore, regarding Cedar Glen Culvert and 

Ditching, be received;   

That Engineering staff check culverts and ditch maintenance on Cedar Glen in 

preparation for Rural Resurfacing in 2022; and 

That these recommendations be brought forward to Council for consideration at the 

next Regular Council Meeting. 

Rationale  

Cedar Glen Road from Earl Kennedy Rd to West End is scheduled for Rural 

Resurfacing in 2022. This is much welcomed and appreciated by the local residents 

there. However, there are several culverts that need to be addressed as well as road 

drainage issues. These have been documented in case numbers for close to two years 

but no maintenance has occurred since the requests have been made. It is important 

that the roadside infrastructure be rectified prior to Rural Resurfacing occurring. 


